
 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly 
  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Wayne Ogle, Assembly President  

 Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 
 
THRU: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk  
 
FROM: Tatyanah Shassetz, Borough Clerk Secretary   
 
DATE: May 3, 2019 
 
RE: Liquor License Transfer of Ownership, Location – Vitus Energy, LLC 

– License #2795 

 

 
Our memo dated April 5, 2019, recommended protest of this this liquor license 

per Kenai Peninsula Borough Code 7.10.020 (A)(2)(c). 

 

Since that writing, the church located within the 500-foot proximity, has advised 

that they will not object to the license location. Please see attached.  

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Assembly authorizes a letter of non-

objection to the transfer of ownership and 

location of the license as requested by Vitus 

Energy LLC dba Vitus Energy LLC. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Vitus Energy LLC 

 Soldotna Brethren, LLC  
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